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This technical bulletin is to inform you of the 

temporary change of the 10μF capacitor in our 

L290/8UL pump motors, due to its current and 

future unavailability from our supplier. Currently 

we are using an alternative model, which can 

be recognized by its black plastic cap and 

orange cable. Despite the difference in 

appearance, the temporary capacitor is 

completely interchangeable with the older 

capacitor and they have same technical 

specifications. 

We will soon be changing to a new and final 

capacitor with an aluminum cap similar to the previous model. This new capacitor will also be completely 

interchangeable with the older capacitor and will have the same technical specifications. 

The temporary capacitor will not be available as a spare part, as we expect to be switching directly to the 

final model with an unchanged part number of L290/3C. 

Do not hesitate to contact our solutions team with any questions you have about this technical bulletin. 
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